AOCG Memo No. 155 - 2024





BOC-01-09366

A modernized and credible customs administration that upholds good governance and is among the world's best

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO

ALL DISTRICT COLLECTORS

ALL SUBPORT COLLECTOR

**THRU** 

ATTY. VENER S. BAQUIRA

Deputy Commissioner, AOCG

ATTY. GENIEFELLE P. LAGMAY

Acting Director, POS, AOCG

FROM

ALLY-NICOLAS R. KYAMKO III

Acting Chief, ACDMD, POS, AOCG

SUBJECT

REQUEST FOR DATA ON THE AGGREGATE DECLARED

VALUE AND/OR NUMBER OF BALIKBAYAN BOXES FROM

**OVERSEAS BEING SENT TO THE PHILIPPINES** 

DATE

26 July 2024

This has reference to the letter dated 18 July 2024 from Mr. Rafael Antonio S. Ibarra, External Sectors Statistics Group, Department of Economic Statistics, Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas requesting data on the aggregate declared value and/or number of balikbayan boxes from overseas being sent to the Philippines on a monthly, quarterly or annual basis.

In this regard, all District Collectors and Subport Collectors are therefore directed to submit the aforementioned requested data to this Office on or before August 02, 2024.

For your information and appropriate action.

